
    

 

 
Welcome Back, Aggies! 

The faculty and staff at the BLCC would like to welcome all Aggies back to campus. For 

both our returning Aggies and the new members of our Aggie family, we are very excited 

to have you here and wish you all a safe and successful semester.  
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 BLCC 

BLCC Hours 

Sunday: 12pm - 2am 

Monday-Thursday: 7am - 2am 

Friday: 7am - 9pm 

Saturday: CLOSED 

 

 Libraries Contact        

Information: 

Evans:           

979.845.3731 

Business Library: 

979.845.2111 

Medical Science:  

979.845.7428 

Cushing: 

979.845.1951 
 
Policy Sciences & 

Economics:   

979.862.3544 
 

Copies of the newsletter are 

available at oaktrust.library. 

tamu.edu. 

 
The newsletter is 

written and published 

by the Business Library 

& Collaboration 

Commons Staff. 

 

 

BLCC USER SERVICES 

We provide laptops, headphones, 

phone chargers, calculators, textbooks 

on reserve, and more for you to check 

out at the “AskUs Desk.” 

 

UNIVERSITY LIBRARIES SERVICE UPDATES 

• All buildings are fully open at 100% capacity 

• Study rooms are available to be reserved 

• The Libraries’ stacks are open for student use 

 

WHAT’S NEW? 

You may notice a few changes on the second floor 

here at BLCC. Over the summer we consolidated a 

couple of collections, allowing us to free up more 

space for study areas. In addition to rearranging the 

furniture, we added Agati pods to the new study 

space. We think they’re super comfy. Try one out 

and let us know what you think! 

The OAL will have slightly different operating hours 

for the first few weeks of the semester: 

• Sunday: 12pm-12am 

• Monday-Thursday: 7:30am-12am 

• Friday: 7:30am-9pm 

• Saturday: CLOSED 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

• Mandatory COVID-19 testing for the entire Texas A&M University campus – 

regardless of vaccination status – has already begun and will continue through 

Friday, September 10th. For more information on where and when testing is 

available, visit https://www.tamu.edu/coronavirus/testing-locations/index.html. 
 

• Up to date guidance for Texas A&M policies and procedures regarding COVID can 

be found at https://www.tamu.edu/coronavirus/index.html.  
 

• While Texas A&M does not require vaccinations for COVID, all students, faculty 

and staff are encouraged to get vaccinated. Masks, both inside and outside, are also 

strongly encouraged and BLCC patrons will notice that “Masks Preferred” signs 

have been posted at the library entrance. We appreciate your ongoing compliance 

with this request.  

 

 

 

 

 

Follow Reveille X on her social media 

accounts and join in her adventure as 

a first-year college mascot! 
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